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NNRJ Board Meeting – February 12, 2025
We had a productive Jail Board Meeting on February 12.  A total of 21 people showed up which
made a substantial impact on the importance of the meeting.
Carol Brinson reminded the Jail Board of what the public demands of the board—that is to ensure
that citizens of the counties are afforded a reasonable incarceration if they break the law.  We expect
the County to treat each citizen with respect and follow the Constitutional rights, that is to treat those
in the system with basic human rights, not to be tortured, beaten and abused. 
Chris Quaglin (who has Celiacs Disease) met for the first time with the Board after his incarceration
and told them how he was wrongfully treated at NNRJ and how he was denied gluten free food
causing him to lose over 50 pound.  He spoke about the rats and roaches as well as how the was
denied his civil rights. Chris spoke about how the guards beat the inmates and how he was treated
like a guinea pig.  Superintendent Ted Hull needs to be held accountable for the inhumane conditions
he experienced at Northern Neck Regional Jail. 
Several speakers read testimonials that were written by J6ers who were housed at NNRJ.  Cheryl
Johnson spoke  on  behalf  of  Jonathan  Munafo;  Debb  Ash on  behalf  of  James  Grant;  Joan
Johnson on behalf of Kyle Young.  Tom Jeffries, Maurice Johnson and Mark Knoebler of NNP
also spoke about the corruption that was done in NNRJ.



Board of Supervisors Meeting – February 13, 2025
Suzanne Smart of NNP gave an overview of the abuses presented at the NNRJ Board Meeting
which included inedible food (contaminated with insects and feces); stripping inmates and denying
them clothing for hours; denial of basic needs such as soap or a cup to drink water and more. 
She  quoted  Chairman  Fisher’s  comments:  “This  is  a  well-run  jail”,  “We  pass  all  audits  and
inspections”  Chairman Fisher concluded that the complaints only come from one source and this
representation does not have the general welfare of the public in mind.  He congratulated the staff for
doing a great job and that NNRJ has a good team in place. 
Suzanne Smart reminded the Board of Supervisors that these inmates are denied their basic rights
and told the Board that they have an obligation to oversee NNRJ and asked what they are going to
do about it?  She then asked the Board to conduct an external audit of its operations as well as
extensive reporting and accountability on NNRJ.  Chairman Haynes suggested that the entire Board
attend the next NNRJ meeting which is held the second Wednesday of each month. 
Maurice Johnson stood up after Suzanne and spoke for about 10 minutes, answering questions
that the Board had on NNRJ.  This was very productive and informative for all and much headway
was made with the County Supervisors and Sheriff.  
Lastly,  Cheryl Johnson spoke, shedding a more sympathetic and emotional  side of
what the J6ers were going through.
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